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BULLETIN 
MEETING 2587 – MONDAY 29 OCTOBER 2018 

 

Report from meeting held on Monday 22 October 2018 at the Grenville Community Connections Hub 

 

President Elizabeth in her opening of the meeting welcomed members – Anthony James, David Adamson, 

Eryn Halls, Theo Nitz, Alan Murphy, Delwyn Watts and Shirley Halls and guests our Indigenous Health 

Scholar, Brooke Coleman-Oakes, her mother and grandmother, Lana Coleman and Colleen Prideaux 

respectively, Brooke’s mentor, Nicole Adamson, daughter in law of David and Elizabeth and her son Alastair. 

  

Apologies: Viv Valladares and Gay Smallwood-Smith 

 

IPP Alan gave the toast to the Queen, the people of Australia, and the invocation. 

 

Chairperson Delwyn called for spots. 

 

 P Elizabeth informed members that we have sadly received the resignation of Jim Buckoke from the 

club. He has been valued member of the club who will be missed. 

Our next combined meeting with the Rotary Club of Playford will be on Tuesday 20 November with 

further details to come. 

The Rotaract Club for Global Peace is celebrating its 10th birthday on Monday 29 October at 1:00pm 

for 1:15pm until 3:00pm at Thebarton Senior College, Ashley St, Torrensville. 

As two members are immune suppressed please be considerate of them if you have a cold etc. 

If anyone needs a new name badge for either themselves or a partner please contact P Elizabeth.  

 IPP Alan has asked Playford International College to do our barbecue on Sunday 11 November as we 

are unable to. 

We have another barbecue for Anglicare on Thursday 22 November for a couple of hours cooking and 

serving food. We will need five people to make this happen. IPP Alan sent around the roster. 

IPP Alan send around the roster for the trailer raffle and asked members to fill in when they are 

available and asked when would members like the roster sent out each week. We are quite happy to 

have people work on their own or bring a friend. If we are unable to get some for a shift then we will 

not operate that shift. 

We have our site near Woolworths for the first two weeks of the trailer raffle and we will be at 

Oxenham Mall for the rest of the time. 

 Delwyn informed that preparations for the DG’s visit are underway. 

 If anyone is needing Trailer Raffle books to sell please see Delwyn. 

 The Garden Party will be held at Lesley and Robin Trevilyan’s house at 3 Fantasia Drive, Angle Vale 

with a $10 entry fee. All profits go to the Royal Flying Doctor Service. 



After dinner Chairperson Delwyn introduced our guest speaker for the 

night, 2018 SA Health Aboriginal Health Scholarship recipient, Brooke 

Coleman-Oakes who is studying a Bachelor of Occupational Therapy at 

UniSA. She has been working as a casual receptionist at Goodlife Health 

Clubs in the CBD for the last three months. Brooke is from Adelaide 

although her family originally hails from Ceduna in the far west coast of 

South Australia. Her Nana grew up on the Kooniba Mission there and 

moved to Adelaide where she raised her mother and uncle. 

 

Throughout her schooling Brooke has had a high level of commitment and 

dedication which is reflected in the various leadership roles she has held 

in her senior years such as House Captain, School Mentor to new students, 

and as Netball and Interschool Captain. At the end of Year 12 she was the 

sole recipient of the ‘Principal’s Service Award 2015’ along with the 

‘Australian Defence Force 2015 Long Tan Youth Leadership and 

Teamwork Award’. 

 

During her first year in University Brooke was privileged to win the position of netball coach for a prestigious 

high school. She was able to use this position to promote health, well-being and self-esteem to all girls in the 

team. This became satisfying evident when they won their first two grand finals. 

 

Brooke first got into a Bachelor of Exercise Science degree but found that she was not into it and had the 

opportunity of attending the Indigenous Allied Health Australia conferences for the past two years with UniSA. 

She was able to network with other professionals whilst gaining an understanding of various Allied Health 

Disciplines. Through attending the conferences she developed an understanding of Occupational Therapy and 

decided she wanted to follow that pathway. 

 

 After completing her degree and a Diploma in Nutrition Brooke plans on working with children specifically 

indigenous educating them on the importance of healthy lifestyle choices although she wants to experience a 

wide range of fields in Occupational Therapy through placement opportunities. Longer term Brooke wants to 

own her own practice. 

 

The raffle was drawn by Brooke and won by Theo. 

 

P Elizabeth thanked Brooke Coleman-Oakes, Colleen Prideaux, Lana Coleman, Nicole Adamson and Alastair 

Adamson for coming. 

 

P Elizabeth closed the meeting. 

Brooke Coleman-Oakes 

Rotarians with Nicole Adamson (3rd from left) and Brooke Coleman-Oakes 



 

 

DUTIES 29 OCTOBER 5 NOVEMBER 12 NOVEMBER 20 NOVEMBER 

 2587 2588 2589 2590 

Dinner Yes No Yes Yes 

Chairperson Mental Health Committees and Elizabeth 

Adamson 

Joint Meeting 

Cashier Hat Night Board Meeting Anthony James With the 

Visitors  Start at 7pm David Adamson Rotary Club 

Regalia   Anthony James Of Playford 

Sergeant   Alan Murphy 6:30pm for 7pm 

Speaker   DG’s Visit  

N.B. If you are unable to attend please arrange a replacement for your duties. Thank you. 

 

 

DIARY DATES: 

2018 DATE EVENT VENUE TIME 

SUNDAY 4 NOVEMBER Group 4 Social 

Event 

Allsorts Tour and 

Barbecue 

 

SUNDAY 4 NOVEMBER Garden Party 3 Fantasia Drive, 

Angle Vale 

1pm to 4pm 

MONDAY 12 NOVEMBER DG’s Visit   

TUESDAY 20 NOVEMBER Rotary Club of 

Playford Joint 

Meeting 

Grenville Hub 6:30pm for 7pm 

THURSDAY 22 NOVEMBER Anglicare 

Barbecue 

  

WEDNESDAY 28 NOVEMBER Northern Business 

Breakfast 

Parafield Gardens 

Community Club 

7:00am to 8:30am 

 

Who is celebrating in October?    
 

BIRTHDAYS:  -         Shirley Halls 12th Ian Murray 18th Mayor Glenn Docherty 20th 

     Paula Tose 23rd  
             

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY:   None  
 

INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES: None  
 

 

CONTACT DETAILS:- RC of Elizabeth 

PO Box 233 Elizabeth SA 5112 

http://www.elizabeth.rotaryaust.org/ 

http://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofElizabeth?ref=hl 

Meet at the Grenville Community Hub, Playford Boulevard, Elizabeth 

2nd and 4th Monday of the Month 6:15 p.m. for 6:45 p.m. start 

If not attending please send apology to Eryn Halls – Club Secretary 

Mobile – 0408 848 961 or Email – agaparthera@gmail.com 

to assist with catering for meal numbers 

http://www.elizabeth.rotaryaust.org/
http://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofElizabeth?ref=hl

